
The U5-U7 Divisions use Pop-Up goals. Opening the goal is a simple process. Just undue the velcro and the goal will pop 
into place. Closing the Pop-Up goal is a little more complicated for those attempting for the first time. If you are having 
trouble please review these steps. If you find yourself forcing the goal to close you are doing it incorrectly. Some of the 
older Pop-Up Goals may have broken anchors so on windy days a back-pack on the back of the goal should be sufficient 
to weigh it down. 
 

 


